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CAUTION:External email.

Let's get going and get Plan 1 retirees on COLA! And let's make every effort to amend the
current COLA plan to be tied to ACTUAL cost of living increases as is done by the Feds for
social security. COLAs that are anything less than calculations based upon actual increases in
cost of living, translates to ground lost and compromises retirees' quality of living.

Regards,

Christina "Tina" Kirk, WEA Retired (Monroe Public Schools)

"Eternal vigilance is the price of freedom." John Philpot Curran

"I am profitably engaged in reading the Bible. Take all of this Book that you can by reason,
and the balance by faith, and you will live and die a better man." Abraham Lincoln
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